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Dr. Shaver: 
I propose the following policy revisions for the upcoming Board meeting: 
 
ADD  SAFE SCHOOLS 
 This policy incorporates and eliminates ADDA, which is not an NEPN recognized 
policy. The exhibit to ADD is the certificate of compliance document for NCLB.  
 
BBA  BOARD POWERS AND RESPONSIBILITIES  
This policy is updated to include several paragraphs added by the legislature.  
 
BBAA BOARD MEMBER AUTHORITY AND RESPONSIBILITIES 
No substantive changes – primarily format changes. 
 
GCCA LICENSED STAFF LEAVES AND ABSENCES 
The proposal changes from 30 to 3 the number of extra days following exhaustion of 
leave to return to work. 
 
JFAA ADMISSION OF RESIDENT STUDENTS 
The changes proposed are intended to make the policy easier to follow. 
 
JFAB ADMISSION OF NONRESIDENT STUDENTS  
Add more clear policy for Board and separates procedure from policy. 
 
JFABA NONRESIDENT TUITION CHARGES  
Eliminates JFABA-E. Eliminate provision for enrolling nonresident students without 
Board approval. 
 
I will ask that Patrice forward these policies to the Board upon your approval. 


